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Dear Secretary

I refer to the Public Works Inquiry being held mnto the redevelopment of the
Australian Institute of Police Management (AIPM) North Head, Manly NSW.

I would like to provide this letter as a message of support for the redevelopment to go
ahead as the AIPM provides a valuable contribution to the professionalisation of
national policing across all state and territory police agencies, including the Australian
Federal Police.

In the current national policing environment, the AIPM provides a significant
contribution to value adding future police leaders not only in Australasia but across
the south west Pacific region.

The redevelopment, of which I have been involved with in my capacity as co-chair of
the Board of Management of the AIPM, is important in enabling the programs to
continue and improve professional standards in policing.

I fully support the redevelopment of the site and would appreciate my views being
tabled before your public works inquiry.

Yours Sincerely;” 7
Yous: Sincer

Christine Nixon APM
Chief Commissione
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